

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Roman Catholic since 1914 - Home of the Falcons



221 MacArthur Avenue, Sayreville, New Jersey 08872-1041 732-254-5819 🕷 www.sskschool.org

Mrs. Lori Kodder, Principal

January 2, 2025

Dear St Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Happy New Year! I hope that you are all rested and renewed after our Christmas break We are excited to start the second half of the school year

Upcoming special dates to keep in mind include

	Jan 7	First Penance Parent's Meeting 7 00PM
•	Jan 8	11:50 AM Dismissal/Faculty Meeting
•	Jan 12	9 00 AM Children's Mass
•	Jan 17	End of 2 nd MP
•	Jan 20	SCHOOL CLOSED/MLK, Jr Day
	Jan 21-23	Mid Term Exams Grades 5-8
•	Jan 26	Catholic School's Week Opening Mass 900 AM/Open House
•	Jan 27-31	Catholic School's Week

Thank you to everyone who volunteered and participated in our New Year's Day Bingo It was a tremendous success, and we appreciate that was done to make it possible

Finally, in today's white envelope you will find a flyer advertising our school. Please pass it around to friends and family, and anyone else you think may be interested in coming to our amazing school.

Warmest Regards

Lori Hodder Principal



St. Stanislaus Kostka School

Roman Catholic since 1914 - Home of the Falcons



221 MacArthur Avenue, Sayreville, New Jersey 08872-1041 732-254-5819 🕷 www.sskschool.org

Mrs. Loui Kodder, Principal

January 2, 2025

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. As previously announced, Lisa Grover has resigned as the third-grade teacher effective December 31, 2024.

In light of this, we are pleased to announce that Mrs. Mary Beth Woolf will be joining us as our new third grade teacher. Mrs. Woolf is an experienced educator with over twenty years of teaching in Catholic schools, and a strong commitment to the values we hold dear at St. Stanislaus Kostka School. She holds a bachelor's degree in Education from TCNJ, and has taught third grade for eight years during her extensive teaching career. Mrs. Woolf is passionate about fostering both academic growth and spiritual development in students, and we are confident that they will be a positive addition to our school family.

As we continue to uphold our commitment to a quality Catholic education, Mrs. Woolf will ensure a smooth transition in the classroom, maintaining the high academic and spiritual standards set by our school community. We are excited to see how her skills and experience will benefit our students.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school's office. We appreciate your continued support as we work together to provide the best possible education for your child.

Kind regards,

Lori Hodder Principal



Saint Stan's School Children's Mass

The Liturgy is essential in the faith formation of our children. To help nourish and guide their spiritual growth, a Children's Mass will be celebrated twice a month and every first Friday with the school children.

Please join us on

Sunday, January 12th at 9am

The Children's Liturgy of the Word is open to children of all ages. We encourage children in our school and parish to attend with their families to share God's Word.

We hope to see you on Sunday, January 12th at 9am.











OPEN HOUSE

January 26, 2025 Following 9am Mass



www.sskschool.org



- Tours by Student Ambassadors
- •Meet the Staff
- •Enjoy a hot breakfast with the SSK community



Aftercare available

Free morning care

Athletic & extra curricula activities

Pre-K 3 & 4 options

Financial Aid available

Faith-based curriculum

In person Spanish Class

S.T.E.M.